
April 17, 2012 

A T N :  Mr. Jeff Derouen PUBLIC SERVlCE 
COMMlSSlON 

This letter is in reference to The Western Pulaski Water District. There has been a 

board member with the water company that I understand that his board member 
term was up July 2011. His name is Jimmy Dalton. Mr. Dalton ran for the county 
judge seat in ‘2009’. If he had won, he would havegiven up his position on the 
board. He was defeated by Mr. Bullock. Since the loss, Mr. Dalton is not 
concerned about the water company. He acts like he is mad a t  the world. He 

does not cooperate with the other board members. Paul Roys business used to 
do a lot of work for the water company and Mr. Dalton has a lot of animosity 
towards the Roy family. Mr. Dalton told that he would resign being a board 
member, but he didn’t want Maggie Roy to think she won. I feel that if you don’t 
have the best interest of the water company, and that you only want to be on 
board out of spite for another pqson, then you don’t need to be a board 
member. My personal opinion would be that the company needs a different 
member appointed that will work well with others for the best interest of the 
water company. We have a state representative that would not recommend Mr. 
Dalton for the position. He knows how mean and spiteful that Mr. Dalton is. 

Therefore, I wish you would do a lot of considering when you choose a new 
member. 


